MFSA Public Statement

The Malta Financial Services Authority has taken note of the judicial letter filed by one of the Governors

of the Authority.

The Authority does not consider it appropriate to comment publicly on the ongoing matters referred
to by the said Governor. However, the Authority wishes to make it clear that funds administered by

it, are and will continue to be used exclusively in the exercise of its functions and operations.

Needless to say, the Board shall remain focused on the implementation of its vision and strategy.
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